
DHC & APPNA Collaborate on
Unprecedented Kentucky Outreach

 

Thank You to All Our Supporters & Volunteers!

  Captions clockwise from top left: This map shows the districts across Kentucky where DHC/APPNA
protective masks were distributed by legislators, DHC supported schools in Pakistan, we delivered masks to
many Louisville businesses, our doctors joined the #WhiteCoatsforBlackLives Movement, we provided
supplies to kids via Blessings in a Backpack, and we worked with nurses and volunteers to perform hundreds
of student physicals.

Visit www.dhcus.org or follow us at facebook.com/docsforhealth and twitter.com/docshealthycomm

2020 has proved to be a challenging but inspiring time for the Doctors for Healthy Communities team. We
have taken steps to provide personal protective equipment to healthcare workers and first responders. DHC is

thankful to Kentucky State Legislators who facilitated the distribution across rural Kentucky. Please click on
each photo below to visit our website and learn more. DHC will continue to serve you for years to come.

http://www.twitter.com/macus502
https://www.dhcus.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/Complete-DHCAPPNA-Legislator-Map-and-Summaries.pdf
https://www.dhcus.org/2020/02/17/dhc-partners-with-sukoon-welfare-organization-in-pakistan/
https://www.dhcus.org/2020/05/17/masks-delivered-to-al-dia-en-america/
https://www.dhcus.org/2020/06/07/whitecoatsforblacklives-demonstration-at-uofl-school-of-medicine/
https://www.dhcus.org/2020/04/15/dhc-brings-blessings-in-a-backpack-despite-covid-19/
https://www.dhcus.org/2020/01/22/dhc-brings-physicals-to-thomas-jefferson-middle-school/

